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The Tampa Water Department creates 
a Water Quality Report every year 
to help you learn more about:

	� The source and quality of your 
drinking water. 

	� How we treat your drinking water so 
it is safe to use for drinking, cooking, 
and other everyday uses.

	� How we are complying with federal 
and state drinking water standards 
including the Safe Drinking Water Act.

To view previous reports, or to read 
 a Spanish language version of this year’s 

report, go to tampa.gov/WaterQuality. 
To request that a paper copy  

of the 2022 Water Quality Report  
be mailed to your home or business, 

please call (813) 274-5657.
Water Department
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